
Covid-19 Living History Journal 

 

March 29, 2020 

I have spent the last week (spring break) with my sisters' family, and 

my parents.  It was a very stressful week, I have several medical 

conditions that put me in the high risk category to get Covid-19. It 

felt like my family was not taking this virus seriously, they continued to 

go out in public frequently.  Frequently meaning that my dad went 

out to stores for non-important items multiple times a day, my sister 

went to the grocery store every other day (rather than stock up and 

go once a week).  My sister and parents live in a county in Oregon 

that have several cases of Covid-19.  I am happy to be back in Curry 

County, which currently has no cases of Covid-19, I feel safe.  I miss 

my students and wish that I could see them everyday. 

 

March 30, 2020 

Today we (the Middle School teachers) had our second Zoom 

meeting.  We are trying to find the best way to continue to teach our 

students from a distance.  Last week we had our first Zoom meeting, 

and decided to start calling students as soon as possible.  We have 

contacted most of our students, for a very few students we do not 

have an email address or a good phone number.  Still struggling to 

contact and survey students. 

 

March 31, 2020 

Today, we had an all Riley Creek teacher Zoom meeting, it was 

awesome seeing everyone!  I went in to school after the meeting, 

there were not many teachers at school, we are still under Governor 

Brown’s “Stay home, Stay Safe” order. I was able to make copies 

and scan work for my students to upload to my Weebly website.  


